
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

A-1 Chipseal Company has been contracted by Adams County to perform work in your neighborhood for 
the 2023 Seal Program. This work may include the sealing of cracks, asphalt patching, and an application 
of a surface treatment on your street. 

This work is scheduled to begin in the county on July 24th. The actual date of work being performed on 
your street will vary, however. A-1 Chipseal Company will place door hangers and “No Park” signs on 
your street 48 hours before work is to commence. All vehicles, or any other item (s) that you are 
specifically responsible for; such as roll off dumpsters, portable basketball hoops, etc., will need to be 
moved off the street before work commences, or they will be subject to being towed or moved by A-1 
Chipseal staff. 

If you have any landscaping items (decorative rock, etc.) that you have placed adjacent to the roadway, 
then it will need to moved, or protected. A-1 Chipseal Company and Adams County will not be 
responsible for any damage to any landscaping materials that are adjacent to any roadway where work 
is being performed. 

If you have any questions, or concerns, please call 720-232-8548. If you call outside of normal business 
hours, your call will be returned the next business day. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

A-1 Chipseal Company 


